
Board 3. The Cricket Pavilion  
 

The Cricket Pavilion is a key feature of the St Aubyns field and has a lot of potential to enhance the experience of individuals or 
community groups using the field.   
 
RPC are seeking to ensure an active community use of, and access to, the Pavilion both by individuals and community groups whilthin he constraints imposed by the 
deed.  

                 

 



  

 



The former St Aubyns Cricket Pavilion and Scoreboard- The Opportunities. 

▪ Built in early 20th century, the Pavilion is Grade II listed and is situated in the northwest corner of the field. It is of wooden construction with internal 
wood panelled walls and has a surrounding tiled veranda. A paved area will provide access to the Pavilion and the memorial from the Steyning Rd 
entrance. 

▪ Close by there is a memorial to those St Aubyns ex-
pupils who died in the First and Second World Wars and 
a water fountain commemorating the accession of 
George V to the throne in 1911. 

▪ The Pavilion will be refurbished during 2022 and 
handed over to RPC in a good state of repair in 2023 
but with no heating.  

▪ The Pavilion could be used as an open shelter and 
meeting place or as a storage area for recreation 
equipment at an average annual running cost including 
periodic maintenance estimated at £4,300-£4,700. 

• Alternatively, it may be possible to use it as a 
community/charity café (not-for-profit) or for 
community groups to use e.g. as a social club. The 
Pavilion could accommodate up to 15 people comfortably 
in meeting or audience style and if needed it has a separate 
section suitable for a toilet and kitchenette 

 

There are, however, restrictions:  

 

• Under the terms of the deed the Field can only be used for recreation or a limited number of licensed community events. Business or trade activities 
are not permitted. 

• These restrictions also apply to the Pavilion, although use as a meeting place or a not-for-profit charity/community café would be permitted.  

• The ability to generate revenue for charitable purposes needs to be confirmed. 

• Any modifications, for example the installation of a toilet or kitchen, would be require listed planning consent.  

• The capital and maintenance cost of any proposals for additional facilities in the Pavilion needs to be carefully considered and funding sources 
identified 


